
THE AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ARCHITECTS

N EW ORLEA
510 Esplanade Avenue

NS CHAPTER
' New Orleans, La., 701 16

15 May 1964

Mn. George E. Petteng111, Llbrarlan
The Amerlcan Instltute of Anchlteet
1735 New York Avenue, N. W.
Washlngton, D. C. 20006

Dear Mr. Pettenglll:
I an. sorry about the delay 1n replylng to your letten of
May 4, but f wanted to venlfy the facts before I wrote you.

Publlcation of "The New Orleans Archltecttt cedsed, wlth the
February 1954 lssue. Manch 1964 was to have been the last
Lssue but somehow lt d1d not materlalLze. Hence my state-
ment, ttThe last lssue publlshed was Manch, 1964:" -

r do hope thls w111 clarlfy the matten but lf r can be offurther asslstance please call upon me.

Slncerely yours,

e a c ve c aryt
New Orleans Chapt €F, A. I.A.
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